
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 

 

 

 

The Agency has reviewed the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of 

Planning and Budget regarding the regulations concerning “FAMIS MOMS - Remove 

Third Trimester Managed Care Exclusion”.  The agency concurs with this analysis.  

 


